
 

 

 
 
 
I would like to convey my warmest greetings to everyone 
celebrating the 25th anniversary of the Nepalese Canadian 
Community Services (NCCS). 
 
Since 2000, the NCCS has been dedicated to supporting the 
Nepalese community in Canada. This anniversary offers a 
wonderful opportunity to celebrate the organization’s many 
accomplishments and to set goals for the future. 
  
I would like to commend the members of the NCCS for 
their commitment to fostering fellowship in the community. 
I am certain that everyone in attendance will enjoy the many 
activities planned to mark this special occasion. 
 
I wish you all a wonderful celebration. 
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